
BIRKBY INFANT & NURSERY SCHOOL 
 

CHARGING & REMISSIONS POLICY 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some educational visits and activities are arranged, connected with various themes, 
 
 

around which some of our school work is centered.  Charges may not be made for 
 
 

educational visits and activities taking place wholly or mainly in school time but parents 
 
 

are requested to make voluntary contributions.  No child will be prevented from taking part 
 
 

if his or her parents are unable or unwilling to contribute but if sufficient voluntary 
 
 

contributions are not received, activities may have to be cancelled.  Families on low 
 
 

incomes may have contributions remitted and should discuss the matter with the 
 
 

Headteacher. 
 
Date of next Review 
 
Autumn 2015 or earlier if determined by statutory requirements or Government Guidelines 
 
Responsibility       Headteacher and Governors               Term Autumn 2014       
 


